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Changes to healthcare services on the Northern Beaches
The new Northern Beaches Hospital will welcome its first patients from 7am on Tuesday 30 October2018.

The nine-storey hospital at Frenchs Forest will offer world-class facilities and employ a highly skilled workforce of
1,300 people, including a large share of our staff from Manly and Mona Vale hospitals.

| When Northern Beaches Hospital opens on Tuesday 30 October 2018, all Manly Hospital services will
transfer to the new hospital and Manly Hospital will close.

All emergency services on the Northern Beaches will be provided at the new hospital from 7am on Tuesday
30 October 2018.

At the same time, Mona Vale Hospital will open a 24/7 Urgent Care Centre for the treatment of minor iliness
and injuries.

Acute services at Mona Vale Hospital, such as surgery and maternity, will transfer to the new Northern
Beaches Hospital the next day, Wednesday 31 October 2018.

In addition to the 24/7 Urgent Care Centre, Mona Vale Hospital will offer a range of inpatient and outpatient services,
including aged care and rehabilitation services, community health and palliative care.

Northern Beaches Hospital will form part of a new network of healthcare services, which includes the three new
community health centres at Mona Vale Hospital, Seaforth and Brookvale.

The services will work together to broaden community access to quality healthcare and specialised services.

The new network will provide a modern, integrated health service for the Northern Beaches community, with
outstanding care and exceptional facilities.

Manly and Mona Vale Hospital staff are looking forward to continuing to provide you with excellent health care
services at the new hospital and at Mona Vale Hospital. They thank you for your ongoing support.

We would be grateful if you would share this information with your organisation.

Further details are available at www.northernbeacheshospital.com.au and
www.nslhd.health.nsw.qov.au/Hospitals/MonaVale
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